
   Dangerous dinosaurs      
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We have really enjoyed the “Rainbows and Puddles” topic over the last couple of weeks, the 

changing colour bubbles in the water tray proved to be a great hit with the children. 

The children have also have had lots of fun helping Mrs Spence and Miss Sandford turning the 

reading area into a Rainbow den which they are enjoying going in ,to share a story with their friends. 

                                                  

 

This week we are starting our project “Dangerous Dinosaurs,” imagining we are palaeontologists. 

This exciting project teaches children about the different animals that roamed Earth millions of years 

ago and how they are related to animals that live on Earth today.  

With the reopening of schools, we are really looking forward to welcoming all the children 

back to school next week and to meeting the new ones.  

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Mrs Spence and Miss Sandford. 


